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Dear Colleagues, 
 
We cordially invite you to participate in the Annual Russian Conference “Cardiology on the 
March 2024” and 64-th Scientific Session of the National Medical Research Center of 
Cardiology named after ac. E. Chazov, which will be held on June 4 – 6, 2024 in Moscow. 
 
In these three flashing days the scientific programme will cover extensive areas of cardiology, 
including acute cardiovascular care, arrhythmias, management of chronic cardiovascular 
diseases and comorbid conditions, cardiovascular prevention and rehabilitation, advances in 
diagnostic modalities and imaging, pharmacological treatment, cardiovascular interventions and 
surgery. We plan to discuss implementation of recent discoveries and clinical guidelines in routine 
practice. Artificial intelligence is a huge trend in contemporary medicine and it cannot be ignored. 
Basic science, cardiovascular biology and genetics are predominant sources of our knowledge 
and definitely will not be missed as well. 
 
Sessions will be held in person with live online broadcasting. Official Conference language is 
Russian. Simultaneous translation to English will be provided at the international symposia.  
 
If you would like to present your late breaking science, please send your suggestions to the 
Organizing Committee Conference@Cardio.ru before February 14, 2024.  
 
For more information about the Conference and the National Medical Research Center of 
Cardiology named after ac. E. Chazov, please refer to http://www.cardioweb.ru. 
 
Annual Russian Conference “Cardiology on the March 2024” and 64-th Scientific Session 
of the National Medical Research Center of Cardiology named after ac. E. Chazov is the 
largest cardiological congress to be held in Moscow in 2024.  
 
We will do our best to make the programme interesting for a broad number of listeners and 
participants and we are sure that our Conference will be useful in enriching knowledge, promoting 
clinical experience and extending international contacts. 
 
We kindly ask you to forward our Information letter to your colleagues, friends and other 
professional contacts. The more specialists learn about our Conference, the better our event will 
be. 
 
We hope to see you in Moscow. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Organizing Committee 

http://cardioweb.ru/

